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Ashley Quick

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 5:10 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 4:17 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1214676C.  DHood 
 
From: Juan Diaz [mailto:juan.diaz@palmbeachschools.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 4:12 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 
 
As a 32 year customer of FPL, I find no issue with the rate increase. FPL has always been dependable and very 
helpful with their customer service. I have friends in other Florida areas that are not FPL customers and have 
had issues with electric power outages and very high electric bill. 
As a disabled individual I depend  on FPL power to be consistent,I understand that in order to maintain and 
update their infrastructure  a a small rate increase is required.  
--  
 
 
Thank you, 
  
Juan Diaz 
 
  
 
 
  
  
 
Disclaimer: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in 
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in 
writing. 
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